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Many thanks to all those who attended our last meeting, it was lovely to hear so many great ideas for fundraising whilst enjoying a hot drink and homemade cake! Since then the children have enjoyed the Valentine’s disco; lots of dancing and disco games, finishing with a chocolate heart for all. The students have also had fun with some Easter colouring and quizzes, and we were pleased to be able to give every child an Easter egg to finish the school term.
Behind the scenes the FOTS team (and their willing(?!) spouses and families) have been working hard to remove the dilapidated gymnastics shed, and build a new one. We could not have achieved this without the kindness and generosity of Gary West at TRU7 concrete who supplied us with the concrete for the base free of charge. 
Coming up, we have a stall at the Tattingstone Village Fete on Saturday 15th June – do please come and say hello! And then it will be time to organise the Summer Barbecue – details coming soon!

From the FOTS team,
Chair: Kirstie Cook, Treasurer: Michelle Dearsley, Secretary: Nadine Bartlett
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